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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Professor C. Neuberg
Telephone: Amt Steinplatz, 10706

Charlottenburg 2, October 7, 1912
Grolmanstrasse, 12, 1

Dear Professor,

Thank you for your delightful letter. | am pleased to inform you that your corrections, which
arrived on September 25th, are being taken care of. According to information form the
publishing house, they will be sent to you tomorrow or the day after tomorrow.
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